
  Lake Blackshear Baptist Church                                      

lakeblackshearbaptistchurch.com                     
11:00 AM Worship Service  

                               Phil Streetman, Pastor  
   Denise Bauer, Children/Youth Director  

          Sunday, September 18, 2022 
 

 

Prelude                                         Gail Hammock & Diane Murray 

Deacon Prayer                                                     

Call to Worship “We Have Heard the Joyful Sound” Congregation 

Intercessory Prayer 

Children’s Message   

Mission Georgia Video                                                    

Hymn “Sunshine in My Soul”                                  Congregation 

Welcome and Announcements  

Special Music “Cross of Grace”                                   LBBC Choir 

Praise Chorus “The Bond of Love”                         Congregation 

Message “God’s Amazing Grace ”Ephesians 2:8                                                                

Decision Hymn “Amazing Grace”                           Congregation                                                 

Benediction 

Postlude                                       Gail Hammock & Diane Murray 

***** 

Welcome back to our 113th service inside our 
sanctuary since the pandemic!  

Children’s Church is provided following the Children’s 
Message.  

You may place your offerings in the box in the foyer or 
mail to the church. 

 
 

 

Offerings for Sept. 11:  Worship         $3,697.00 
                                           Brotherhood        25.00 
                                           Mission GA         771.00 
                                           Gideons               888.25 
                                           WOM                   535.00 
                                           Total               $5,916.25 
 

During the month of September, we will recognize and 

collect an offering for Mission Georgia. Our goal is 1,500.  
We have collected $1,244 to date. Please pray for our GA 
Baptist State Mission projects! 
 

WOM thanks everyone for your generosity on Global 

Hunger Sunday. We were able to help restock the pantry at 
the Hand of Hope. It was a great success! 
 

The choir will rehearse tonight at 6 PM. The choir has started 

practicing on their Christmas cantata, Noel. We would love 
to have you join us! 
 

The Brotherhood & WOM will meet on Mon., Sept. 19, 6:30 
PM for a meal and to plan mission projects. Please join us! 
 

Congratulations to David & Amanda Files on the birth of 
their grandson, Braxton Foxx Files! 
 

All men are invited for Prayer & Coffee on Tuesday morning, 
7:15 AM in the Fellowship Hall. 
 

We will hold our monthly church business meeting on Wed., 
Sept. 21, 6 PM. This will be followed by choir practice at 6:30 
PM. 
 

Coming up in October: Baptism service and our Fall Festival! 
 

 


